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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk waste pickup change
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:22:29 AM


From: Alysha Ball <alyshaball1981@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:28 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Bulk waste pickup change
 
Yes, please include my email in this! I have always loved that Sandy has asked for the
opinions from its resident before making major changes like these so I am very shocked that
this process wasn't followed and I hope it isn't a sign of things to come for our wonderful city.


Thanks again for collecting these! 
Alysha


From: Alysha Ball <alyshaball1981@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 2:10 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk waste pickup change
 
Hi Cyndi,


As a Sandy resident I really think the old bulk pickup program is much better then this new
one. I participate in all the surveys that are sent out by the Sandy app and this was never sent
around for feedback and this is very confusing to me since the city regularly requests our
feedback on major changes like this. I am very disappointed that we weren't consulted.
Please deliver our concerns to the mayor on this topic and hopefully it is not to late to
change things.


Thank you, 
Keith and Alysha Ball
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